
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

www.haringey.gov.uk 

Notice of Application for the review of a Premises  
Licence. 
 

Notice is given that application has been made to the Licensing Authority for 
a review of the premises license under s.51 and 87 of the Licensing Act 2003 
in respect of the following premises: 
 

CAMBRIDGE OFF LICENCE 
36 GREAT CAMBRIDGE ROAD, TOTTENHAM 

LONDON N17 7BU 
 
 

The application for review has been made on the following grounds: 
 
THE OPERATION OF THE PREMISES HAS FAILED TO UPHOLD THE 
LICENSING OBJECTIVE OF: 
 

 THE PREVENTION OF CRIME AND DISORDER 
 PUBLIC SAFETY 
 THE PREVENTION OF CHILDREN FROM HARM 

 
The review relates to four inspections carried out by Trading Standards 
on 3rd of January 2024, 19th of March 2024, 22nd of April 2022 and 12th of 
October 2022 when illicit tobacco was found onsite for sale to the 
public. 
 
Interested parties or responsible authorities wishing to make representations 
must give notice in writing to: 
 
Interested parties or responsible authorities wishing to make representations 
must give notice in writing to licensing@haringey.gov.uk. Please submit all 
representations via email we are not able to pick up post at this time. 
 
By:  16th September 2024 
 
The grounds for review and Haringey Councils Licensing register may be 
viewed by emailing licensing@haringey.gov.uk  
 
IT IS AN OFFENCE LIABLE ON CONVICTION TO A FINE UP TO LEVEL 5 
ON THE STANDARD SCALE (£5000), UNDER SECTION 158 OF THE 
LICENSING ACT 2003 TO MAKE A FALSE STATEMENT IN OR IN 
CONNECTION WITH THIS APPLICATION 


